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This Week
Breakfast Club: We are running our Breakfast Club from 7.45am every school day. 

Places can be booked for the following week by telephoning school Reception and 

letting us know which day(s) you would like your child to attend. Your booking and 

payment need to be received by 3pm on the Thursday of the previous week.

PTFA Fundraiser at Tesco: Thank you to everyone who supported our PTFA at their 

fundraising event at Broadbridge Heath Tesco on Sunday. They raised a brilliant £300 

for us!

Car Park Times: Can we please remind parents & carers not to arrive on the school car 

park grounds before 9am (9.10 for nursery/EYFS) each day. Before this time there is 

a safety risk from school transport vehicles moving around.

HDC Cost of Living Events: Please see the attached flyer from Horsham District 

Council about a series of “Cost of Living” events they are running.

PTFA Christmas Raffle: Thank you to everyone who supported the PTFA’s Christmas 

Raffle. They raised £514.85 for us.

Christmas Jumper Day: Thank you to everyone who contributed to our Christmas 

Jumper Day event, which raised £100.20 for the Save the Children charity.

Christmas Dinner: If your child normally has a packed lunch, but you would like them to 

have a school Christmas Dinner on Tuesday 13th December, please send in payment of 

£2.50 to cover this.

Letters Home
Astronauts, Pilots & Balloonists: Swimming letter (except for hydrotherapy students.) Sent 

home in bags.

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Julia, Trailblazers - Riding on the bus with the rest of her class for the first time this year.

Harry, Trailblazers - Excellent listening and independent bowling on the class trip.

Riley, Divers - Amazing self-regulation and managing his emotions when taking turns for the 

Christmas Show performance.

Noah, Balloonists - Verbally communicating his wants and signing please/thank you.

Thurston, Astronauts - Choosing and completing a 3-piece jigsaw independently.

Bridget, Pilots - Joining in with the whole of PE and listening to instructions.

Josh, Divers - Being a star in the Christmas performance.

Yoimoji of the Week: Duggz
Duggz is a confident dog. We are using “Yoimojis” in our Assemblies, to help with learning and 

celebrating OFSTED’s Fundamental British Values.

Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words “yoi” (good) and “emoji” (slang for character.) You can 

see our Yoimoji posters on our website’s news pages.



Class News from Pilots Class
Pilots class have been learning all about Superheroes this term! We have enjoyed making lots of 

superfoods as well as inventing our own superhero foods with special powers in DT! Pilots class have 

also been looking at writing their own Superhero stories and adding some onomatopoeia words, some 

of our favourites have been – Bang, Crash and Boom! 


	Page 1
	Page 2

